
 

 
 
 

Report from the Accrediting Commission 
June 30, 2022 

  
This report summarizes the accreditation actions taken by the Distance Education Accrediting 
Commission in accordance with its procedure for Notification and Information Sharing (Section 
XV.H and I), Part II Processes and Procedures, DEAC Accreditation Handbook.  
 

  Voluntary Withdrawal from Accreditation  
  The following institution has notified DEAC that it will voluntarily withdraw from accreditation, 
effective July 1, 2022. The institution remains accredited until July 1, 2022. 

 
Hadley Institute for the Blind and Visually Impaired          Founded 1920 
700 Elm Street 
Winnetka, IL 60093      
Ms. Julie Tye, President and CEO 
 


